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May 28, 2019 
 
 
Sent electronically to:  Anita.Decina@Crystal-Clean.com 
 
Ms. Anita Decina, Vice President 
Heritage-Crystal Clean, LLC 
2175 Point Boulevard, Suite 375 
Elgin, IL  60123-9216 
 
Re: Case Closure – Short Form Consent Order 

Heritage-Crystal Clean, LLC 
OGC File Number:  18-1184  
Duval County – Hazardous Waste 

 
Dear Ms. Decina: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Department’s enforcement case 
against Heritage-Crystal Clean, LLC, has been closed.  A records review conducted on 
May 22, 2019, found that the requirements of subject Consent Order, executed May 2, 
2019, have been met and no further action is required. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts and cooperation in bringing this facility into 
compliance with state and federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, 
please contact Cheryl L. Mitchell at 904-256-1620 or via e-mail at 
cheryl.l.mitchell@floridadep.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Heather Webber 
Environmental Administrator 
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